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Admissions Policy 
 

Last Updated: September 2020 

Update Required: September 2021 

                                                     
Denham Village School is a one form entry primary school for children aged 4 to 11. 

 

We offer 15 places each year to our Reception class from beyond our specified catchment area. We 

currently offer a single form Year 1 class (2019/20 only) and combined class for children in Year 3 and 

4. Following a successful period of consultation have become a Primary school offering provision to 

children up to age 11 in Year 6 from 2021. Usual class structure once fully established will be 

Reception, combined Y1/2, combined Y3/4 and combined Y5/6. 

 

The children are all admitted into Reception class from September in a full time capacity.    

 

The Headteacher offers regular tours of the school for prospective parents, by appointment. 

 

Denham Village School adheres to Bucks County Council admissions policy:- 

 

• All admissions are dealt with by the admissions team at County. 

• The County Council manage school waiting lists. 

• Denham Village School offers school places through the County admissions team, not directly. 

• Any child admitted by County will be invited to join the class for an introduction session 

whenever possible, before their starting date. 

• All admission forms must be completed by the parents on or before the admission date. 

• Office staff will be available to liaise with parents concerning uniform. 

If you are seeking an immediate place for a school age child (e.g. after a house move into the area), 

then you are advised to look at the link: 

  

https://www.buckscc.gov.uk/services/education/school-admissions/changing-school-in-

year/changing-school-if-you-are-moving-house/  

 

Website:  www.buckscc.gov.uk 


